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“The future is worth expecting.”  Thoreau 

 

 
We are nearing the finish line!!! 

 

After sixteen months in 

receivership, the goal is in sight! 

We should have the permanent 

board seated  before the end of 

May. Financing has been 

approved and most all of the 

contracts have been signed. By 

the time you get this newsletter, 

an introductory meeting with 

Attic Angel Management and 

maintenance personnel will have 

happened. 

 

Many, many thanks go out to 

Wisconsin Management (Andi 

Simmons) and Jerome Howard 

for their service to our  

community through these very 

difficult times. 

 

May ninth is Mothers’ Day and I 

want to wish all mothers a 

happy and blessed day. 

 

To Cele Reindl, Jack Hoppman, 

Mary Marohl, Gloria Hannon, 

and Katherine Farmakes'  

 

 

 

mother we extend get well 

wishes to each of you as well  

as any other OV residents not up 

to par. 

 

Our legal fund has been 

exhausted, so there is nothing to 

add at this time. Because of the 

financing with Starion Bank and 

our agreement with them, each 

resident was to be assessed $100 

per month to our maintenance 

fee for capital outlay. Because of 

the generous response of the 

majority of residents dropping 

their life leases to 85% payout, 

Starion has agreed to begin an 

increase of $50 on July 1st 

through the end of the year. 

Starting January 1st, 2022, an 

additional $50 will be assessed. 

This will give residents an 

opportunity to adjust. Great 
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news!  Thank you all for your 

cooperation. 

 

As we all get vaccinated, we will 

allow more activities at the 

clubhouse. In April, we started 

back with Monday night cards 

and Bingo. The next Bingo is 

Tuesday, May 25th. Please let 

me know if there is any interest 

in restarting Thursday night 

euchre. Eventually, we will have 

monthly meals, etc. again. 

 

Thank you to those residents 

who  have offered kind words, 

etc., to our committee 

throughout these difficult times. 

They are very much appreciated. 

 

Henry Ruff 

Chairperson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Footcare Clinic 

 

Thursday, May 6th is the date for 

the upcoming footcare clinic. The 

following clinic will be on July 

1st. Call Jane Miller at 318-0856 

if you have questions or want to 

sign up. 

 
 

 Jack Davison  02 

 Verna Rimrodt  07 

 Abby Butler  07 

 Ross Oestreich  09 

 Anne Aumann  09 

 Bob Otto   12 

 Janet Retrum  21 

 Pat Fowler   23 

 Phyllis Orsburne 28 

 

 

 

“Motherhood is not for the faint-

hearted. Frogs, skinned knees, 

and the insults of teenage girls 

are not meant for the wimpy” 

    ~ Danielle Steel 

 

 

 Thank you! 
 

Wes and I would like to thank 

everyone for our birthday 

wishes. It is fun to have 

Women with children put 20,000 
miles a year on their cars – 1 ½  
miles at a time.  
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birthdays two days apart and be 

able to celebrate together. We 

are lucky to live in Olympic 

Village among such caring 

people. ~ Wes & Marilyn Breunig 

 

 
 

1.  Hank’s letter contains our 

current standing. 

 

2.  It is hoped that by    

Memorial Day, the final 

transfer will be in place. 

 

3.  Our new maintenance 

     person is Jim Falk. 

      (608) 825-3178 

 

 

 

 

 

Grands’ Grins 

 

 

 

“ My daughter doesn’t know 

the word braces, so she calls 

them “tiny jails for your 

teeth.”   

                   L.H. Lodder 

 
 

 

“Today in my class, I taught 

Romantic music (19th c) which 

centered on Beethoven. He 

completely lost his hearing and 

lived with this for 20 years. Yet he 

wrote magnificent symphonies 

completely deaf. As I spoke of the 

writing of his 5th symphony, I had 

this odd feeling that I was talking 

about myself, and all of us, trying 

to come to terms with what life 

hands us.  

 

Each of the four movements is 

working through the tragedy of his 

loss of hearing. The first movement 

is musical rage at God for the 

unfairness of it all; the second 

movement is slow, conveying a 

profound grief; the third is a 

majestic pulling yourself together; 

the finale is accepting his infirmity 

and deepening his relationship 

with God. He used his illness as a 

creative way to produce a 

magnificent piece of music.  

 

Please take Mary Marohl's phone 
number off your list.  It confuses her. 
Her son Randy's is (608) 655-4966. 
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Little did I ever think that his 

symphony could be a source of 

comfort.”  
                Letter from my sister, Kathy 

 

 
Editor:  Nancy Veenendaal  608-

837-8290 

                 

grandmashearts@gmail.com 


